
Pond Dipping - Amethyst 
 

A couple of weeks ago, Amethyst were lucky enough to go pond dipping with 
Tamsin from the Stroud Valley’s Project.  

They had a fun exploring the underwater world and learned about all the  
different organisms that live in our ponds and waterways.  

Afterwards, they painted features they could see in the canal’s landscape. 
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Dates for your diary 

 July 

4th  Cake Sale—Aventurine  

4th  Year 4 Overnight Stay 

7th Field Trip to town —Quartz 

8th Whole School Sports Day 

8th SATs Results 

15th End of Term Party—Quartz 

15th  Year 6 Performances—13:30 & 
18:30 

16th Stratford Park Picnic—Amber  

17th  Book Buddy Celebration—R & Y6, 
11:30 

17th Slip n Slide—Y6, 16:00 

18th  End of term Party—Sunshine 

18th  Cake Sale—Rainbow 

18th  Last Day of Term  

18th  Leavers’ Assembly, 14:00 

No PTFA news this week 

Sports Day 
It’s looking like we will be going ahead with our annual Whole 
School Sports Day as planned next week on Tuesday the 8th 
July. 
Just a reminder that from 11:50am, you are invited to join us for 
a picnic lunch, please feel free to bring your own picnic.  
All children will need to bring a packed lunch. (children who are 
entitled to a free school meal should have already ordered a 
packed lunch provided for the day.) 
The school gates will be opened from 11.45am for parents to 
meet children on the back playground. Reception children will be 
eating in the hall.  
This will be followed in the afternoon with whole school race, 
finishing around 2pm.  

Year 6 Production—Confirmation of times 
The final confirmation of times for the Year 6  
productions at the Cotswold Playhouse on the 15th July 
are: 1.30pm and 6.30pm. 

Parking/idling outside school 
We have had complaints from local residents regarding 
parents who are blocking driveways in the morning and 
afternoon to either drop-off or pick-up their children. 
Please can we once again, ask parents not to do this. 
Thank you. 
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